YOUTH SERVICES ADVISORY BOARD

Portland, Connecticut

The Youth Services Advisory Board’s regular meeting scheduled for
4:30 PM on March 19th, 2024 is cancelled. The next regular meeting
will be May 21st at 4:30 PM, and the next special meeting will be
scheduled for: Tuesday, April 16that 4:30pm.

The Town of Portland will provide reasonable accommodations to assist those will special needs to
attend and participate in public meetings. Please contact the Youth Services Office at (860) 342-6758 at
least 48 hours in advance to discuss your special needs.

Members: Michelle Donahue, Sarah Donahue, Margaret Stewart, Deb Calavas, Anne Whalen, Erin Livensparger (alt), Victoria M. Short (alt)
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